
Is Brad Womack Back for More
‘Bachelor’?

After  infamously
dumping both DiAnna Pappas and Jenni Croft on the 11th season
of The Bachelor, Brad Womack may be given a second shot at
love.  According to Us Magazine, Womack is being considered
for the 15th season of the popular dating show.  “Brad is very
sincere and believes in the show,” a source close to the
series says.  “That’s why he didn’t pick someone last time.
 He was never in it for the publicity.  He wants to find a
wife.”  Along with Womack, producers are rumored to also be
considering bachelors Ty Brown and Chris Lambton for the show.
 The official word will be delivered today on Dancing With the
Stars. The question is, who would you rather?

Does your guy have a fear of commitment?

Cupid’s Advice:

Sometimes singles can find themselves still hurting from a
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past breakup or afraid to get out of their comfort zone and
try something new.  Cupid has a few tips on how to tell if
your beau is afraid to find love:

1.  He’s  hesitant  to  put  himself  out  there:  Although  he’s
outgoing and has no problem having a good time, he seems
unavailable for anything more than fun and parties.

2. He won’t take the plunge: Is your guy refusing to meet your
family?  If so, he might be hesitating because he’s leery of
taking the next step in your relationship.

3. Worst-case scenario:  If you’ve decided your beau truly has
a fear of commitment, try to stay reasonable.  Talk some sense
into him by laying down the facts.  Let him know that the
worst that can happen is that you break up sometime in the
future, but that the best that can happen is that you’re
incredibly happy together.  It’s a small risk to take when the
result could be a lifetime of true love.

 


